RECEIVED

DATE: December 9, 2022

TO:

Michelle McLarney

RI Department of Environmental Management

Office of Waste Management

235 Promenade St.

Providence, RI 02908-5767

DEC 1 5 2022
Office of Land Revitalization & Sustainable Materials Mgmt

FRON	M:	1.0	
		•	c
ů.		7	
RE:	Notification to Abutters		

RE: Notification to Abutters
Site Investigation
Robin Rug Manufacturing
125 Thames St.
Bristol, RI 02809

We, the above mentioned abutters, request an extension of the comment period with additional time to review. We will be requesting a meeting with your group and the DEM to ask that you review the process for the abatement with us as a group so we are comfortable with understanding both the environmental impact and potential disruption to our residences and businesses.

It is our hope that this work will be transparent and collaborative so we do not have to feel concerned about our health, wellbeing and quality of life during this phase.

Thank you.

Sincerely,